
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 25 - 2018 
 
 
 
 Cromarty Firth Caisson Storage – Caisson lights 

 

Charts  –  BA1889 and BA1890 

 

 
Mariners are advised that each concrete caisson stored within the three storage areas in the 
Cromarty Firth is now lit with one very quick flashing white light (range 1.5Nm) at each end of 
each caisson. This is in addition to the lateral and special marks lit in accordance with Cromarty 
Firth Notices’ to Mariners 20-2018, 21-2018 and 22-2018. 
 
Mariners are also advised that caisson numbers within each storage area will change as 
individual caissons are removed to the Aberdeen Harbour Expansion Project at Nigg Bay, 
Aberdeen. 
 
Mariners are instructed to navigate in the area with caution. Further information can be 
requested from Cromarty Firth Port Radio on VHF CH 11 or on 01349 852308. 
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